Agenda Item 6.2

Heather Heywood

From: Heather Lindsay <gm@intrepidtheatre.com>
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 11:51 AM

To: Heather Heywood

Cc: Janet Munsil; connie@diggit.ca; Pamela Vivian
Subject: Re: Operating Grant recommendation letter

Thank you very much Heather.

On behalf of Intrepid's Board of Directors, Janet and myself - we would love to extend our thanks to the CRD
for the ongoing, crucial support you give to Intrepid Theatre and the arts community here in Victoria.

All the best and have a wonderful holiday!
Best,

Heather

Heather Lindsay
General Manager
Intrepid Theatre Company

2-1609 Blanshard Street, Victoria, BC V8W 2J5
t: +1 250.383.2663 ext 103 | gm@intrepidtheatre.com | intrepidtheatre.com

Home of: Victoria Fringe Festival / Uno Fest / Winterlab

Our Venues: Metro Studio / Intrepid Club
Box Office: ticketrocket.org

Bold Theatre. Fearless Artists. Be Brave.
Donate and support Intrepid Theatre!

On 12/2/2013 1:30 PM, Heather Heywood wrote:

Attached is a pdf of your 2014 CRD Operating Grant recommendation letter; the original will be sent in
the mail today.

Thank you.

Heather Heywood
Administrative Assistant

CRD Arts Development Service
T. 250-360-3215





